LCWD (Lynnfield Center Water District) Attn: Tim Doyle, District Clerk 83 Phillips Road Lynnfield, MA 01940

Re: 2021-2022 Election of Commissioners

March 29, 2021

Dear Mr.Doyle,

Please accept this letter as my interest to run for the upcoming election for the Board of Commissioners of the Lynnfield Center Water District. I am very exciting at the opportunity to and if elected, look forward to participating in a second term on the Board.

During our first term, I have been able to work with my fellow Board members in hiring a new Superintendent, making significant administrative changes, creating financial stability with new rates, improving customer service, adding transparency and in creating a capital program to create a sustainable system moving forward. The program was a result of a detailed study of our existing system and equipment and a study of all options. I loop forward to continuing to work on all these items during the next term if successful.

Pursuant to Article 4 of the Lynnfield Center Water District By-Laws, please consider this my intent to seek re-election to the position of Commissioner of the District at the District's next annual meeting to be held on May 10, 2021.

Should you have any questions please contact me.

Sincerely yours,

Joseph Maney